
 

 

 

NOTICE OF VIRTUAL PUBLIC INFORMATION EVENT 
Relocation of the 1,500-millimetre Credit Valley Sanitary Trunk Sewer 

 
 

The Study 
The Region of Peel (Region) is completing an Environmental Assessment (EA) study for the realignment of a 
section of the 1,500-millimetre (mm) Credit Valley Sanitary Trunk Sewer (CVSTS) in the City of Mississauga. 
The study area for this Class EA is shown in the map. The realignment will require identifying a potential 
solution to carry wastewater to the existing CVSTS.  
 
The need to realign this section of the 
CVSTS is driven by the expropriation of 
the land by the Ministry of 
Transportation (MTO) where the existing 
trunk sewer is located as part of its plan 
to widen Highway 401 from 6 lanes to 12 
from immediately west of Regional Road 
25 in the Town of Milton to west of 
Mavis Road in the City of Mississauga.  
 
The study will evaluate alternative 
solutions with the goal of ensuring the 
safe and reliable operation of the 
sanitary system. The study will 
document the existing baseline setting, 
evaluate the alternatives, and select the 
preferred solution to relocate this 
section of the CVSTS. 

Your Input is Important 
Due to current COVID-19 guidelines, Online Public Engagement has been arranged to provide members of the 
public an overview of the Class EA process and background information and an opportunity to provide input 
on alternative solutions.  
 
Display boards will be made available to the public on peelregion.ca/public-works/environmental-
assessments/#current and search under Mississauga, beginning February 10, 2021.  Paper copies of the 
display boards will be made available upon request. Please submit any questions or comments, to the Project 
Manager listed below, by March 3, 2021. 
 
The results of the Study will then be published in a Project File and placed on public record for review.  
 

Comments 
To be added to the mailing list or to receive further information about the project, please contact:  
 
Ajay Puri, M.E. (Env.), P.Eng. 
Project Manager, Capital Works 
Wastewater Division 
Tel.: (905) 791-7800 x. 5073 
Ajay.Puri@peelregion.ca 

This notice was first issued on January 28, 2021. 
 

The Region of Peel is committed to ensure that all Regional services, programs and facilities are inclusive and accessible 
for persons with disabilities.  Please contact the Project Manager if you need any disability accommodations to provide 

comments or feedback for this study. 

https://peelregion.ca/scripts/mailto.pl?mailto=pr-man-ww

